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Draft MINUTES OF TETCOTT & LUFFINCOTT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD AT ARSCOTT HALL, TETCOTT on Wednesday 11th April 2018

Present: Cllr. T. Angove; Cllr. D. Cobbledick; Cllr. J. M. Britton; Cllr. G. Barriball; Cllr. M. Greenaway (Vice Chairman;) Cllr. B. Stearman; Cllr. M. Chubb; Cllr. J. Pearce; Cllr. T. J. Rooke; Cllr. N. Wonnacott (Chairman;) Cllr T. Merritt

The Chairman welcomed all to the Meeting at 8.00pm.

1. Apologies received. None.

2. Declaration of Interests.  No declarations of interest.

3. Public open question time No Public.
    
4. Approval of last minutes. Minutes from the last meeting held on Wednesday 6th December 2017 having 
    been previously circulated were approved and signed by the newly elected Chairman Cllr. N. Wonnacott.

5. Financial update. The Clerk issued members of the Council with a copy of the up to date accounts prior to the 
     Meeting. 

6. Matters arising.  No matters arising.
    
    
7. Reports and Correspondence received. A list of all reports and correspondence was circulated by email prior to  
    this meeting

E.mail  27.11.17 Notification of external auditor appointments for the 2017-18 financial year
E.mail  29.11.17 T.D.C. Peter Soper – Information on Tesco Bags of help scheme
E.mail 04.12.17  T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail  05.12.17 T.D.C. Harry Roper - Community Resilience Forum December Newsletter 17
E.mail 07.12.17 Carolyn St Aubyn – Notification of Community Funds transfer
E.mail  11.12.17  T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 11.12.17 T.D.C. Peter Soper – TAP Fund information
E.mail 13.12.17 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 18.12.17 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 20.12.17 T.D.C. Parish consultation request  ref 1/1276/2017/FUL
E.mail 20.12.17 T.D.C. Acknowledgement of Valid Application 1/1276/2017/FUL
E.mail 20.12.17 D.C.C Devon Highways Parish & Town Council Update - December 2017
E.mail 21.12.17 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 31.12.17 Raquel Rowe Devon and Cornwall police – Rural Update
E.mail 05.01.18 T.D.C. Peter Hudson, Senior Capital Accountant – 2018/19 Parish Precept
E.mail 08.01.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 08.01.18 Primary care Supplies – Information re Defibrillators
E.mail 09.01.18 T.D.C. Electoral Register update
E.mail 09.01.18 T.D.C. Debbie Fuller Planning Officer – Notice up for Night Landing Pole
E.mail 15.01.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 15.01.18 Ashwater parish Council – Info re Planning Course
E.mail 22.01.18 D.C.C. TAP Funding info
E.mail 22.01.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
[bookmark: _Hlk508115205]E.mail 24.01.18 Raquel Rowe Devon and Cornwall police – Crime Report
[bookmark: _Hlk508115226]E.mail 29.01.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 30.01.18 Dr Julia Foster Holsworthy Rural Community Transport – Grant Enquiry
E.mail 03.02.18 Raquel Rowe Devon and Cornwall police – Crime Report
[bookmark: _Hlk508115523]E.mail 05.02.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 05.02.18 D.C.C. Recycling Info
E.mail 05.02.18 D.C.C. Devon's special species unveiled
E.mail 08.02.18 T.D.C. Diane Thompson, Parish Council planning information sharing session
E.mail 08.02.18 D.C.C. Traffic Sensitive Street Review
E.mail 09.02.18 T.D.C Tom Vanstone - Applications for Transparency Codes Funding …for Smaller Parish Councils
E.mail 12.02.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 13.02.18 T.D.C. Janet Williams - PSPO Consultation notification - Dog Control measures across Torridge (fouling, leads and exclusions)
E.mail 13.02.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 13.02.18 T.D.C. Sue Pennington -  Decision Notice – Night Landing Pole
E.mail 14.02.18 D.C.C. Highways Team - Snow Warden Scheme
E.mail 15.02.18 T.D.C. Richards Haste - Waste & Recycling New Schemes Roadshows
E.mail 19.02.18 D.A.A.T. Toby Russell – Reply
E.mail 19.02.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 19.02.18 Sovereign Play Equipment Info
E.mail 21.02.18 T.D.C. Jamie Hollis – Standards Committee
E.mail 26.02.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 26.02.18 Ashwater Parish Council – Cancelled Planning Training
[bookmark: _Hlk510871271]E.mail 05.03.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 05.03.18 Creative Play Newsletter
E.mail 12.03.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List
E.mail 19.03.18 T.D.C. Planning Dept – Weekly List

Emails sent 

E.mail 01.02.18 Reply to Dr Julia Foster, Community Development Worker, Holsworthy Rural Community Transport 
E.mail 14.02.18 Updated Toby Russell Community Landing Sites Development Officer D.A.A.T. re Planning Application
E.mail 23.03.18 Parish Councillors, update on Community Fund application



[bookmark: _Hlk511657674]8. A.O.B. (a) The Clerk asked if the Parish Council members would consider becoming a member of the Devon Association of Local Councils, an invitation had recently been received by the Clerk and due to the amount of new legal legislation over the last few years the Clerk suggested the Parish Council might at some point need some of the invaluable knowledge and advice the Association could provide. Cllr. M. Chubb proposed that if the Clerk felt she needed it the Parish Council should become a member, Cllr J. Britton seconded, carried nem.com.



The Chairman thanked the Clerk then closed the meeting at 8.30pm
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